
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF VARIANCE 

VILLAGE OF NEOSHO 

 

Notice is hereby given that St. Paul Lutheran Church at 132 E 

School Street, 161-1017-2922-007, has requested a Variance 

for the purpose of building a fellowship hall and meeting 

space facility directly west and attached to the existing church 

to better serve their members.  A variance is being requested 

to decrease the front yard setback to 10 foot, to eliminate the 

need for on-site parking.   

 

The Village Board will hold a Public Hearing on this matter 

on July 12th at 6:30 p.m.  

 

Deanna Boldrey 

Village of Neosho 

 


